

Mary Lou Hudnall

March 11, 1927 - September 27, 2019

Mary Lou Marty Hudnall of Wheeling, WV died on September 27, 2019.

She was born March 11, 1927 in Bridgeport, Ohio to the late John W. and Lula F. Pfister Marty.

She was a graduate of the Ohio Valley General Hospital School of Nursing in Wheeling, WV, Class of 1948. She was a member of the Vance Memorial Presbyterian Church in Wheeling. She was a member of the Eleanor Brandfass Circle of King's Daughters, The Lilac Twig of the Ohio Valley Medical Center, The Boxwood Garden Club and The Wheeling Civic Garden Center, all of Wheeling.

In addition to her parents, she was preceded in death by her beloved husband Dr. Leonard P. Hudnall and nephews Lester R. Hudnall Jr., and Emerson Boyd III.

She is survived by a niece, Mary V (Mike) Davis, 2 nephews Lester C (Cheryl) Young, James F. Young, niece-in-law, Linda Hudnall and her loving friends Linda (Bob) Stuckey and Paula Hudnall.

Friends will be received on Wednesday, October 2, 2019 from 2 – 8 PM at Kepner Funeral Homes, 900 National Road, Wheeling, WV (304-232-2732) where services will be held on Thursday, October 3, 2019 at 10:30 AM with Rev. Erica Harley officiating. Interment will follow in Greenwood Cemetery.

Memorial contributions may be made to the charity of the donor's choice.

The family would like to thank the entire staff at the Good Shepherd Nursing Home for their loving and compassionate care of Mary Lou.

Cemetery	Events		
Greenwood Cemetery 1526 National Road Wheeling, WV, 26003	OCT 2	Visitation	02:00PM - 08:00PM
		Kepner Funeral Home - Woodsdale National Road at Bethany Pike, Wheeling, WV, US, 26003	
	OCT 3	Service	10:30AM
		Kepner Funera	al Home - Woodsdale

National Road at Bethany Pike, Wheeling, WV, US, 26003

Comments



66 My parents George and Sarah thought highly of you may you rest in peace.

Nada

Nada - October 02 at 05:00 PM





Karen lit a candle in memory of Mary Lou Hudnall



karen - October 02 at 03:35 PM





Lots of good memories from the last 17 years. We were always rewarded with a "Thank you" and a "Looks nice" which were not taken lightly. She was very proud of her place and we shared her pride in the way it was kept. A lot of laughs and good times with Roy, Linda, Herb and Debbie.

Everyone who visited at Christmas remembers her "Eggnog". Two cups of that and all of a sudden it was Easter.

Rest In Peace, Mrs. Hudnall.

Doug & Debbie - October 01 at 06:45 AM